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Tele-Town Hall  

UPMC Senior Communities has planned a second round of teleconferences for Thursday, April 23 

to update residents and families on COVID-19. They will also answer questions you may have. 

There will be two separate conferences; one for Independent Living and one for Personal Care 

(includes the Oak Grove Center) and Skilled Nursing. To participate in a call, see below: 

• Independent Living – 2:00 p.m. – call 1-855-962-0996  

• Personal Care & Skilled Nursing – 3:30 p.m. – call 1-855-962-1209  

Flyers are posted in the mail room and advertised on channel 900. Pre-registration is not required. 

 

Reservations 

Just a reminder that we are not taking any room reservations at this time. This includes guest rooms 

and patio suites. Also, reservations currently scheduled in May could be cancelled if the stay at 

home order is extended. We will know more toward the end of the month. You and/or your guest 

will be notified if reservations are cancelled.  

           

How are YOU Passing the Time? 

The ACORN editorial staff is busy collecting anecdotes about how residents are getting through the 

social distancing and quarantine. In particular, they are interested in what constructive things you 

have found to do, as well as what enjoyable activities you’ve used to pass the time. 

 

Also, have you witnessed acts of kindness by both employees and/or other residents? You can send 

your responses by email to: Rosemary Coffey at rosemarycoffey@aol.com or Ruth Becker, at 

ruthbbfoof@gmail.com or drop a note in Rosemary’s mailbox (#113) or Ruth’s  mailbox (#340). 

Please do so by April 17. 
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